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First Turn-Around call in Copenhagen in a
long time

Today, the Marina cruise ship from the cruise line NCL arrives in Copenhagen.
This is the first Turn-Around call, visiting Copenhagen since the start of the
corona pandemic, where the ship changes passengers. The plan is for the
Marina to stay until 25 August. When the ship docks today only the crew will
be on board. On Sunday and Monday there will be a change of crew, technical
service and preparations for the arrival of cruise passengers on Tuesday 24
August. Then 169 passengers will embark the ship. The next day, an
additional 322 cruise guests join. The ship leaves the port on Wednesday
evening to sail off on a route for a few days, where the ship will call at
Warnemünde, and then returns to Copenhagen on 28 August. Then the



passengers disembark the Marina and new passengers embark the ship. On
29 August, the Marina sails on with more than 700 cruise passengers on
board along with 780 crew members.

The easing of restrictions that came into effect a few days ago applies to
cruise passengers disembarking in Copenhagen.
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